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Newsletter No. 23 

7th March 2025 

Dates for the Diary 
w/b 10th March  Science Week 

Fri 14th March  Y5 trip to Kingswood 

w/b 24th March  Bikeability for Year 5 

Tues 25th March Year 3 trip to Kingswood 

Tues 25th March  Year 1 & 2 Production 

Wed 26th March  Ukulele Performance for Y4  

Parents 2.45pm 

Tues 1st April  Class Photos 

Wed 2nd April   Easter Egg Competition 

Fri 4th April   Term Ends 
 

Headteacher Awards & Value Stars 
 

 

 

HEADTEACHER UPDATE 

Mr Rosevear has been requested by the diocese 
to support a group of schools in a local academy 
trust for a fixed term but he will still be involved 
here at West Haddon. School life will continue as 
normal and your children will continue to receive 
an excellent education. Any queries or concerns 
regarding your child’s learning please see your 
child’s class teacher. If you need to speak to any 
member of the leadership team please contact 
the office to arrange an appointment. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Our focus for Worship is 
Easter 

WORLD BOOK DAY 
 

It was great to see so many children and staff 
dressed as book characters this week. Our older 
children enjoyed sharing stories with the younger 
children in school and nursery. 

 

 

 

 
 

It is British Science Week next week 10th – 14th March 
The children will be involved in different science 

related activities throughout the week. Starting with 
an assembly run by the School Council. 

A letter with further information about science week 
and a science competition has been sent out. 

ELECTIONIC DEVICES 
It has been lovely to see so many children 

wearing analogue watches in school and learning 
to tell the time.  We would like to remind you 

that watches and devices with games, cameras or 
that enable you to communicate with others are 

not permitted in school.  Thank you. 

http://www.westhaddonprimary.net/

